
 
 
 

To: Members of the South Bend Board of Park Commissioners 
CC: Eva Ennis, Aaron Perri 
FROM:    Matt Moyers 
DATE: 01/10/2020 
RE: Update to the Natural Resource Management Plan - 2020 

 

 
Changes to the Natural Resource Management Plan 2017: 
 

• 2020 Ecological Advocacy Committee members and Chairman listed 
• Adjusted Park Board members to reflect current members and officers 
• Small additional modifications to the Topics of Concern  

o Added under Aquatic Resource Management:   
“Bank management and stabilization, including attention to the practices determining 
the creation and maintenance of the River Windows project.” 

o Added under Land Policies: 
“Responsible practices for outdoor lighting that include concerns for the night sky and 
wild life impacts.”  

• Addition of Fredrickson Prairie as a Sensitive Property 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 


